
Wichita Radiological Group along with our divisions; Cypress Imaging, Cypress 

Interventional and Kansas Mobile Solutions are pleased to resume a complete 

schedule of imaging services beginning May 4th.  

We will continue our enhanced protective measures designed to minimize the risk of 

impact to our operations, as well as safeguard those around us. Our approach is 

consistent with guidelines recommended by the Centers for Disease Control. The 

leadership is monitoring the situation on an ongoing basis and implementing actions 

based upon the CDC’s guidance, as well as those provided by our state and local 

authorities. 

Protecting our Employees, Patients, Families and those around us;
Hygiene

Employees are required to practice amplified levels of hygiene before and after patient interactions.  Patients 

who access our facilities are also asked to practice heightened levels of hygiene by wearing their mask. We have 

made available hand sanitizer throughout our facilities. We have also increased frequency when cleaning our 

facilities such as hard surfaces, equipment, keyboards, phones, light switches, door handles and copiers.

Pre-Screening

Patients will be asked to reschedule their appointment if they have a fever or dry cough, and/or been in contact 

with someone diagnosed with COVID-19.   

Precautions

Waiting areas will observe social distancing measures of at least six feet. Only essential visitors assisting with 

the patient’s physical well-being and care are allowed entry, all others should remain outside of the building.   

We appreciate your patience, understanding and support as our team navigates what has 

been unquestionably new ground for all of us, both at Wichita Radiological Group and 

worldwide.  


